At the Public Hearing held in the Council Chambers by the City Council, March 6, 2023, the following
proceedings were held and entered in this record in the following words and figures to wit:

City Clerk ' Mayor

The Mayor called the Public Hearing to order at 6:00 P.M.

Roll Call - Aldermen Brown, Budd, Bryant, Dorchinecz, and Wilson were present. Aldermen Driskell,
Olive, and Skultety were absent.

Also present were Mayor Batry, City Clerk Lilly, City Attorney Romano (via zoom), Superintendent
Brune, and Steve Kline, representing Jacob & Klein, Ltd.

Mayor Barry announced that the purpose of the Public Hearing was to consider the Second Amendment
to the Business Development District No. 1. This amendment will add 220 parcels to the Business
Development District. Twenty parcels are vacant, while 200 have buildings located on the propezty.
93% of the parcels are qualifying. Funds in this area may be used to incentivize homeowners to
complete needed repairs on property. They can be used on private property, or on public projects
including alley work, sidewalks, and roads.

Motion by Alderman Bryant and seconded by Alderman Budd to adjourn the meeting. The motion
carried (5-0).

The Public Hearing adjourned at 6:07 P.M.




